Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 9:25 AM

To: 'Harry T Tung'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel leak case RO3170 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000006756, Second Avenue UST,

1607 2nd Avenue, Oakland

Dear Mr. Tung,

Thank you for speaking with me on July 8, 2015 regarding your case and our correspondence dated June 8, 2015. Your
extension requests for the electronic submittal of information (ESI) submittal to July 21, 2015 and the work plan submittal
to August 15, 2015, has been approved.

ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case toward closure. Should you have any
guestions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail
message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Harry T Tung [mailto:harryttung@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 10:26 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO-0003170

Hi Keith — I would like to request an extension for submitting the information into GeoTracker. Can | have until 7/21 to
gather this information from our tank removal vendor? | would like to request an extension for submitting a site plan to
8/15 in order to screen vendors and have the final vendor approved by our corporate office.

Thank you in advance,

Harry T Tung

Assistant Mgr, 1607 2" Avenue LLC
510 388 4817



